
 
 
July 26, 2013 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD  

Employment Services 
 

Thank you for your proposal in response to Request for Proposals (RFP) #G99-0510-13, 
Employment Services.  The County has completed its evaluation of proposals in 
response to this RFP and in accordance with the RFP terms and conditions. 
 
Goodwill Industries is the apparent best-evaluated proposer that the County will consider 
for contract award.  
 
This notice is NOT an acceptance of any offer, and the County retains the right to reject 
any proposal. The County will contact the successful proposer to begin contract 
negotiations. 
 
In accordance with the subject RFP and County law, this notice shall NOT create rights, 
interests, or claims of entitlement to the apparent best evaluated proposer or any 
vendor. No vendor shall acquire any such right unless and until a contract is fully signed 
by all appropriate County officials. 
 
We appreciate your interest in providing services to the County of Solano and hope that 
you will respond to future requests for services. Thank you.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Gina Merrell 
Contracts Administrator 


